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The idea of having so many flights is very worrying.
It will create noise pollution as well as pollution from the engines.
Sleep will be disturbed if flights are going to be between 5am and 11pm.
When the airport was open before, teachers had to stop talking mid flow because the noise of the plane engines
drowned out their voices.  And this was with only six flights a day.

Previous recommendations said that it was not needed and this recommendation has been repeated.  Why ask
and pay for a panel of experts to look at this if you then go against them, it doesn’t make sense.

You do not live here.  Some people in Thanet want the airport but most of them do not live under the flight
path.

Yours
Lisa Moulton




